Honoring Veterans Together!
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October 2024

It’s time for the Auxiliary Member “Half-Price Subscription Special” for the Wisconsin
VFW NEWS. The regular subscription price for one year (four printed and mailed issues) of our
award-winning WI VFW NEWS is $10 — a bargain - but for a limited time, Auxiliaries can secure
subscriptions for their members at only $5 per year. The necessary form is included in this
month’s e-mailing and may also be found at vfwauxwi.org — click on PROGRAMS, then VFW
NEWS, scroll down to the link to the form.

DEADLINE for the Subscription Special is December 16, 2024. Be sure to complete the
form clearly so that all names and addresses are entered correctly, and send it with one total
AUXILIARY check to VFW State Headquarters in Madison. (Do NOT send to our Treasurer!)

If your Auxiliary has not yet sent your $1.00 per member donation, based on your June 30,
2024 membership total, please complete that ASAP. YES, that donation DOES get sent to Dept.
Treasurer Lenore Otto!

And keep submitting all your great photos and events to WI VFW NEWS Editor Marla
Morgan. Remember, have fun with it, WE ARE HONORING VETERANS TOGETHER!
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